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  9th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Following on from our Year 6 pupils our Year 4 and 5 pupils have now been invited to Moreton Hall School 
to take part in their Schools Creative Arts Programme on Wednesday mornings next half term. Their first 
session will be starting on Wednesday 21st February 2024.  
 
They will leave school at 10:45 and return to school by 12:30 for a slightly later lunch. 
Pupils will travel to Moreton Hall in minibuses provided by Moreton Hall School. There is no cost for 
attending these sessions. All costs are covered by Moreton Hall. 
 
Children should wear school uniform as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R.E. Shepherd 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
 

Selattyn C. of E. Primary School 
 

Head Teacher: Mr R.E. Shepherd 
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